
  

       Sheerness West Federation   

Week Ahead 

20 September 2021 

Federation Message from Mrs Pattenden …   

Dear Parents/Carers   

This is to let you know, following many conversations, that we will now address any inappropriate 
behaviour (including perceived bullying) between our pupils using the “STOP” process: 
 

 
 
This process, along with using restorative justice, will hopefully ensure everyone fully understand 
unnecessary and inappropriate behaviour and how to STOP it. 
 
On behalf of the Federation, we hope you have a lovely weekend and here is hoping for the sun to keep 
shining.  
 

WHAT TO DO IF YOUR CHILD TESTS POSITIVE FOR COVID OR IS UNWELL    
 
Please follow the link below if your child is unwell with Covid-19 symptoms or tests positive. 
  
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/


 Message from Ms Brewer   
   

This is our second full week and again it’s been a busy time. The children have been working very hard 
and the whole school has been excited about our new Values competition, we have been receiving some 
lovely designs for our new values logo so, watch this space for the winning design. 

The children in reception have been getting used to being at school, they have done really well settling in. 
As from next week they will be spending the whole day. 

At present the reception/nursery gate is opening in the mornings at the same time as the main school 
gate, then reopening in the afternoon for Nursery and Reception class pickups. At the end of the day the 
gate opens at 3.00pm this should be for reception and nursery children only. As from Monday 20th 
September the yellow gate to the back playground for year one and two classes will not be open until 
3.10pm. 

We have the school photographers visiting the school on Tuesday the 5th of October to take your child’s 
individual photo this is for the whole school. There will be a letter going out with further information. 

This year, we are back! Showing our support for MacMillan Cancer Support and the wonderful work that they do. 
 
Please see the information below and check out the following link for baking inspiration. 
 
https://coffee.macmillan.org.uk/baking-recipes/ 

 

 

 
Have a good weekend and look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://coffee.macmillan.org.uk/baking-recipes/


Message from Mrs Mackay 

Well done to Swan Class for the highest attendance this week at 98.39% 

 

Remember regular attendance is important for your child to make timely progress, achieve their 

academic potential, enjoy a range of activities and spend time with their friends.  
 

After school clubs began this week and Mr Roose was very pleased! There are still places for some of the 

clubs, so if your child would like to attend please collect a form from the main office. 

 

 

 
 

The children are now mixing together at lunch and break times, eating in the dinner hall, visiting the library 

and having assemblies together. It’s been lovely to see all the children together and smiling. 

 For those children having school dinners please can we ask parents when ordering meals children understand 

they can’t change what has been chosen. 

 

Enjoy the weekend and any remaining sunshine! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Message from Well-being Team 

Another lovely week of learning finished for the children. Well done to all for keeping up the amazing learning.  We 
really enjoy walking around and getting to see what is going on.   
Here are some useful hints and tips to help establish a sleep schedule if you are struggling with your little ones. 
Getting back into a routine is always tricky after some time away from school.  We hope this helps. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend! 😊 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ESOL will be starting on 21st 

September at Rose Street School 

for any parents at West Minster 

or Rose Street that have English 

as a second language.  Please 

contact Sally at Rose Street 

school for more details. 



This weeks letters/emails sent and on our website (http://www.rose-street.kent.sch.uk/) and  

(http://www.west-minster.kent.sch.uk) were: 

Flu Vaccine – Published 14/9/21 

Secondary School Open Days – Published 17/9/21 

PE Team Newsletter – Published 17/9/21 

This week’s Dates for your diary: 

Future Dates   

 

• Tuesday 5 October -Individual/sibling photos (WM) 
• Wednesday 6 October – Individual/sibling photos (RS) 
•  Friday 8 October – wear yellow for mental health 
• Wednesday 13 October - Year R – Year 6 Flu Vaccinations (WM) 
• Tuesday 19th October – Year R – Year 6 Flu Vaccinations (RS) 
• Friday 22nd October – End of Term 
• Monday 1st November – Staff Development Day 
• Tuesday 2nd November – Term 2 begins 

 

 

   

http://www.rose-street.kent.sch.uk/
http://www.west-minster.kent.sch.uk/

